
 

GENERAL REGISTRY 
OFFICE CLOSURE 

The General Registry Department wishes to inform the public that 

it will be closed on 

Thursday, 31
st
 October 2024 

for Staff Training. 

The Department apologizes for any inconvenience caused. 

In cases of emergency please contact: 

Flossiebell Maragh at: 1-345-926-8270 

We resume normal business hours on 

1
st
 November 2024 at 8.30a.m. 


